
Dear participants in previous editions of Swedish International Small Print Exhibition, 
 
FIAP has now announced a new set of regulations regarding FIAP Distinctions, 
where it is clearly stated that the requirement for print acceptance has now been 
removed. 
 
Due to this, after 11 completed exhibitions of Swedish International Small Print 
Exhibition, we will now not continue with this exhibition. 
 
This is very sad, but unfortunately, we see no future in these print exhibitions from 
now on, because there is now a lack of incentives to participate. 
 
It is our hope that FIAP will reevaluate its decision with the aim of preserving the 
most original form of photographic exhibitions. 
 
Best Regards 

Nils-Erik Jerlemar 
EFIAP/d3, ESFIAP, GMPSA, ARPS, GPU CR5, ER.ISF, HonENFFF, NSMiF/d1, MNFFF/b, RSF/P, ERSF/g, MRSF/b… 
Ordförande/President 
Malmö International Photo Society 
 


